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Tiny Homes For Beginners: Join The
Tiny House Movement

In our country, everything is getting bigger. The more things that you have, the higher your status in
most circles. But just because you have more stuff, a bigger house, more cars, and take more
vacations, does not mean that you are happy. While the current American thought is that you should
get as much as possible, there are many who want to change things up and see smaller as better.
This is where the tiny home movement has begun. People don't see the point of having huge
mansions just to hold their things. They see the current way of life as wasteful and hard on the
environment. Instead of aiming for bigger, they aim for smaller; way smaller. In fact, the average tiny
home is less than 400 square feet. Considering that the average American home is now more than
2,000 square feet, this is a huge difference. Creating a tiny home, or a small home if you still like the
idea of going smaller but can't handle the 400 square feet or smaller, can take a lot of work. You will
most likely have to build your own home; there aren't many of these hanging around ready for you
to purchase. And with building, you have a lot of little things to figure out, especially when you think
about your limitations with space. This guidebook is here to help you get started with your tiny
home. It doesn't matter how much experience you have with tiny homes, as a beginner or having
studied up on it before. From learning more about what the tiny house movement is all about to
some of the things you need to keep in mind in order to make the perfect tiny home, you are able to
learn it all in this guidebook. Some of the things that you can learn in this guidebook to help you get
started with the tiny home movement include: What the tiny home movement is all about Choosing
the right location for your tiny home How to build your tiny home
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2016 is a big year of change for me and my family. The parentals are planning to retire and just plan
to go on a journey on conquering the world together, honeymooners style while me and the partner
plan to move in together since I can now work from home and just travel when the big bosses need
me to iron out some things in our field offices. Hence the meticulous search for a home we can call
our own that would best depict our personalities. This book sure is a start. I love the advices on how
to make the most out of a tiny home in the event that we decided to get one. It was well discussed,
a few typos can be observed but over-all, the writing was neat and on point. However, since the
partner stands at 6â€™2, I donâ€™t think a tiny home would be the most convenient home for us to
choose. But for those who plan to get a tiny home either just for an investment or out of love for
anything tiny, then this book would be a good choice. The only negative would be the lack of photos
that I think is very vital when your aim is to entice readers to invest in this and that.

I always enjoyed books about home designing and projects about home management. This book
elaborated the concept of the tiny home movement. Since its typical for people, like neighbors of
some sort, compete with each other. This project aims to encourage people enjoy tiny homes rather
than having a grand mansion and miss its real sense. The author mentioned that these tiny homes
offer more comfort and a good alternative to trailer houses. I learned a lot about its benefits, from
saving money to saving spaces and even saving time, smartly written. This book could be a perfect
guide for young couples, small families who want to start out and for those who don't want to spend
much on houses yet want to gain equal or even more advantages and benefits. Most common
concerns with tiny homes were also addressed in this book. I also enjoyed more on those vibrant
pictures that were presented.

By the end of this month, my family is moving to a tiny home. I got this book as a reference guide.
Our home is finished, but I got this nonetheless to see if Iâ€™m missing out on some details. I
wanted even more tips to maximize my small space. Though this would be better suited for
someone who is still considering moving in to a smaller home (not yet built) because it focused
more on the construction phase rather than the decoration phase, I still got a pretty good use out of
it. For one thing, it mentioned and gave some tips on growing my own plants and raising my own
chickens. What a great idea!

This is a great start for individuals needing to find out about Tiny Houses. I think designing and

building your own tiny house can save you tons of money than hiring a professional one. Finding
shelter in a small tiny house having almost everything that you ever need including a bed, a kitchen
and even a small workstation could be a lot of fun. I find it cool reading materials like this. This
movement has caught on so quickly and many people are starting to consider this type of lifestyle.
Good read and well worth getting.

I've been helping out my uncle with finding locations for where to build a tiny home and the how-to
on making it all happen. His family have been considering this kind of lifestyle for a while. The
minimalist attitudes, living on only what you need, and the less is more mentality. They've been
living in a larger house with a lot of stuff inside it, and a de-cluttering of all the excess they've been
living with they feel would be a great deal of weight lifted from their shoulders.The book has a very
clear and structured logical way it is laid out to make it easy for the reader to follow. Lays it out very
simply on defining what tiny homes are, how you can build your own and get started living this
lifestyle.It also does a great job looking at pro's and con's of living in a tiny house.This book really
covers in detail all aspects you will need to worry about, and it also really goes the extra mile to
provide you with additional information on some examples of plans to designing the perfect tiny
house. By the end of this book, I can safely say, I have a more informed knowledge in which I can
base decisions and insights I can share with my uncle on. I will also be recommend him to read this
book, and also anyone browsing for a book in this area who are looking at transitioning into a similar
lifestyle too.

This book is very well written and cover EVERYTHING you will need to know when thinking about
building a tiny house.I can see many more people living in this way in the future with the price of
houses nowadays and the rising cost of everything except our wages, we don't really have a
choice.Great book for beginners or intermediate tiny house enthusiasts.Thanks Chrstopher

This is the first time I heard about the â€œTiny Home Movementâ€•. Although, I have seen various
pictures of designs of houses which are actually very small compared to the typical American
house; this would be my first introduction to the whole concept. This book has been successful in
explaining the concept behind the Tiny Home Movement; however, it would be better if it also
include pictures to help me visualize what it is talking about. I think it is important as this is a whole
new concept, and to be able to encourage me to adapt this kind of home, I think that it will be better
if each argument is supported with enough data or examples in pictures to let me know that this can

work. All in all, this has been a good book about Tiny Homes. It contains many tips and directions to
help someone set up his or her first tiny home.
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